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July 15, 2019 

Attention: Pain and Medication Management Program 
(PMMP) Providers 

Subject:  New PMMP Report Forms  
 

Please note that effective July 15, 2019 the report forms for the PMMP are available for download 

from the WorkSafeBC website at Pain and Medication Management Program - WorkSafeBC. Please 

take the time to download these templates now, and moving forward submit all program reports 

on these forms.  

These report forms are aimed at improving communication with Board Officers by standardizing 

the content and format of the information that is submitted by providers. This will be of benefit on 

a claims level as well as operationally and fiscally.  

Form 83D434 – PMMP Program Report – submit this report at intake, following each 

module/block, and at discharge from PMMP. Please note, with the progress report table on the 

front page; delete any module that has not been utilized, but record all services that have been 

delivered to the worker.  

Form 83D433 – PMMP Practice week/Post-Discharge Follow-up – please complete this 

report following any Practice Week or Post-Discharge Follow-up. 

Thank you for taking the time to upload these reports at this time, and as always, thank you for 

your care and dedication to our injured workers.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please do reach out to us to discuss. 

For more information about other health care programs at WorkSafeBC, visit us online at 
https://www.worksafebc.com/en/health-care-providers 

The Program Bulletin serves as a communication channel between Health Care Services and the program providers. If you 
would like to be added to the email list, change your email address or be removed from the list, please send an email to 
hcsinqu@worksafebc.com requesting the change. 
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